
Corton Bowls Club
4th May, 2022

Report to the Annual Parish Council Meeting

We would like to express our sorrow at the loss of David Habbin, a long 
time bowler and Corton resident, who passed away at the beginning of 
2022. 


The 2021 season opened as normal on 24th April again with some Covid 
restrictions and the use of sanitisers etc.  The previous season, an East 
Suffolk grant to associations that were suffering hardship during the 
pandemic enabled us to purchase a new mower and 2 additional bowls 
gatherers.

Because bowling had been difficult the previous year, due to the 
pandemic, it was decided that subscriptions would be suspended for 
those who paid in 2020. As before, we continued to have rollups every 
Tuesday and Saturday from 14:00 - 16:00 and had a reasonably full 
season with relatively few days cancelled due to rain. The year ended 
with a Fun Day which was enjoyed by all and we thank Ann Mableson 
who organised the refreshments.


Our thanks also go to Tony Jackson, our groundsman, who has kept the 
green in excellent condition over the year and also replace the leaking 
roof on the mower shed.






